Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

NOTICE TO PROCEED

NOV 11 7074

MS. DELIA T. DE GUZMAN
General Manager

JD Enterprises

Rizal Avenue Ext., District 3
Cauayan City, Isabela

Dear Ms. Guzman,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to JD
Enterprises for the project: Supply and Delivery of One (1) Unit Heavy Duty Dual
Power Bottle and Glass Crusher/ITB No. 2024-G-022/Lot 1 for the Province of
Isabela effective immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of
the Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government
of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

RODOLFO T. ALBANO, III

Governor

Received By: W

Date: __|I~1) I—JUJM
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